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July 15, 2016 
 
 

La Quinta Resident, 
 
Your La Quinta Board made the decision to hire a new Landscaping company on 
the recommendation of the Landscape Committee.  JSA Company is taking over 
as of July 18th, 2016.  Phill James, our contact has already met with your 
Landscape coordinator and discussed what needs done ASAP. 
 
Jim Hall is still going to be your contact (jimfhall1@gmail.com or 928-581-0927) 
and you are to also copy all emails to Phill James at jsaphill@gmail.com.   
 
The Board would like you to hold off on emails for a couple of weeks until Jim & 
Phill have a chance to address current issues Jim is already aware of, except if 
it’s a water emergency. 
 
Thank You for your patience during this time. 
 

Dan Hann 

Dan Hann 
LQ HOA President 

mailto:jimfhall1@gmail.com
mailto:jsaphill@gmail.com

